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Dear Chair,

| write on behalf of the South Australian Liberal Opposition, following statements by the Premier
earlier this month relating to the future of Boards and Committees operating in conjunction with the
South Australian Government.

I understand from his public comments that the Premier has written to all Boards and Committees
such as yours identifying that they will be abolished ‘unless they can demonstrate that they have an
essential purpose that cannot be fulfilled in an alternative way’.

!

While the Opposition believes it is important to reduce over-regulation and red tape, and we
support moves that will reduce unnecessary regulation in people’s everyday lives, we are not
convinced that the Government has its priorities right in every case.

| expect that your Members may have a view on the matter, and on behalf of the Opposition may |
indicate that we would welcome any submission you or they might like to make. In particular we
would be grateful to receive a copy of the advice you are providing to the Minister or the Premier (or
to whomever your advice is being sent) in response to their correspondence.

I look forward to your response and, in the meantime, thank you once again for the service that you
and your members provide to the South Australian community.

State Member for Unley

Shadow Minister for Education
Shadow Minister for Employment, Skills and Training
Shadow Minister for Multicultural Affairs g
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Hon Jay Weatherill mp
Premier of South Australia

Mr David Pisoni MP
Member for Unley

372 Unley Road

UNLEY PARK SA 5061

Dear Mr Pisoni

The Hon Jay Weatherill MP, Premier of South Australia has asked me to thank
you for sending him a copy of your letter of 13 August 2014 to the School Loans
Advisory Committee, about the future of Boards and Committees.

The Premier appreciates receiving a copy of your correspondence.

Yours sincerely

Premier’s Correspondence Unit
Office of the Premier

18 August 2014
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